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SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR
Tuesday, March 19, 2024

THE SIXTEENTH LEGISLATIVE DAY

HR _____ SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
LEGISLATURE OF ALABAMA, That immediately upon the adoption of
this resolution, the following business, in the order set
forth below, shall be the special and paramount order of
business for the sixteenth legislative day taking precedence
over the regular order of business or any pending or
unfinished business.

Representatives Wilcox and Underwood: 

HB230 w/sub
Domestic and Foreign Corporations; annual report requirement
removed

Representative Almond: 

HB226 w/sub
Municipalities, zoning board of adjustment, appeals,
procedures

Representative Faulkner: 

HB187 
Income tax, due date for electing pass-through to make
election extended
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Representative Ellis: 

HB221 
Insurance, internal citations to the Code of Alabama corrected

Senator Beasley/Representative Rigsby

SB15 
Board of Pharmacy, compounding pharmacies, number of pharmacy
technicians regulated by board rule

Representative Lovvorn: 

HB241 
Motor vehicles and traffic; first responders operating upon
roadways, distinguished from pedestrians

Representative Drummond: 

HB65 w/sub
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board, regulation of retail sale of
certain tobacco products, electronic nicotine delivery

Representatives Rafferty, Daniels, Hollis, Hall, DuBose,
Warren, Drummond, Clarke, Boyd, Hulsey, Morris, Wood, Shaver,
Wilcox and Collins: 

HB236 w/sub
Taxation, sales tax exemptions, sales and use tax exemption
provided for certain purchases of diapers, baby supplies, baby
formula, maternity clothing, and menstrual hygiene products

Senators Chesteen/Representative Shedd

SB100 
Establishing the Board of Medical Scholarship Awards Fund
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Representatives Underwood, Brinyark, Wadsworth, Rigsby and
Colvin: 

HB222 w/sub
Sex offenders; restricted employment and volunteer positions
further provided for

Representative Almond: 

HB275 w/sub
Indigent defense, provides for membership & review process of
adv. boards, provides for comp. of attorneys

Representative Colvin: 

HB60 w/sub
Crimes and offenses, crimes of abuse and neglect of an adult
with a disability in the first, second and third degree and
crimes of financial exploitation of an adult with a disability
in the first, second, and third degree, created

Senator Shelnutt/Representative Ellis

SB47 
Insurance; motor vehicles;  assigned risk plan, department of
insurance to issue motor vehicle liability insurance policies;
liability waived for the department, its officers and
employees, the state.

Representative Bolton: 

HB265 w/sub
Motor vehicles, child passenger restraint systems, use further
provided
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Senator Weaver/Representative Collins

SB26 
Board of Nursing, technical change of term "nurse educator" to
"advanced practice nurse" in the Alabama Loan-Repayment
Program for Advanced Practice Nursing

Representative Faulkner: 

HB219 
Motor vehicles, requires proof of current registration and
insurance to claim a vehicle from impound  the first time or
any subsequent time it is impounded.
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